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 Terara Times 

From the Principal 
Presentation Night, Tuesday, 12th December 

Presentation Night will be held tomorrow night, Tuesday, 12th December, 

at Nowra Public School hall, Plunkett St, Nowra, commencing at 6pm. 

Students and parents should arrive by 5.45pm. Students are to wear their 

school uniform including white shirts for both girls and boys (or girls may 

wear the dress).  

Happy Holidays 

This is the last newsletter for 2017. Where has the year 

gone?! It certainly has been action packed at Terara Public 

School. I would like to thank all the students, staff and 

parents/carers for making it such a great and memorable 

year. I truly am amazed at what a supportive school 

community we have. Everyone is focused on making our 

school the best it can be for our students. I’m sure that 

2018 will be even better. 

Good luck to our Year 6 students who will be leaving us to start their high 

school adventures. You will be very much missed by us all, but you have 

great things ahead of you. 

I wish you all a safe and happy holiday, a merry Christmas and a happy 

new year! 

Planet Nowra  

Students in Years 3 & 4 who were involved in the writing workshops with 

Katia Molina performed at Planet Nowra last Friday evening and did a 

fantastic job. They read  their stories aloud to an audience in a 

performance at the Anglican Church Manse in Kinghorne St, Nowra. There 

was a huge crowd to support them, participating as audience members. 

Also on show were the magnificent sculptures created by 5/6W students. 

These were displayed in one of the geodesic domes with great lighting 

effects and a soundscape of the students’ voices talking about their hopes 

for the future. 

Bus Passes for 2018 

Students in Year 2 will need to reapply for a bus pass, going into Year 3 in 

2018. Please apply online at NSW Transport:  

https://apps.transport.nsw.gov.au/ssts/#/ 
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This week is: 

Week 10 Term 4 
11th December 2017              

Tues :   Presentation Night, Nowra Public 

School Hall, 6pm 

Wed :   

Thurs :  Reward Day—Wet N Wild Fun Day 

Fri:        Last day of school for 2017 

No Tuck Shop This Week 

********************************* 

Coming Up     

30/1/18  First day of school for students 

Years 1—6 next year   

2/1/18    First day of school for 

Kindergarten 

students (after Best 

Start appointments)  

  

  

Merry Christmas and a Happy 
New Year! 
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School Values Awards 

Congratulations to the winners of last week's Froggy draw - Ava and Bryce! They 
were spotted using leadership skills in group situations. The focus for this week is 
to 'be the best that you can be'. 

Music Lessons for 2018 

Our music tuition program through Jervis Bay School of Music has been a great 
success this year, with many students taking up the opportunity to learn a musical 
instrument. With some students leaving at the end of this year, there will be a few 
vacancies if any other students would like to begin lessons. Please contact the 
teachers, Alfi & Lily, directly if you would like to enroll your child for guitar, voice 
or piano lessons at school, during school time for 2018. 

Ph: 0432 397 862 

Email: jervisbayschoolofmusic@gmail.com 
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Terara Public School 2017 Yearbook Order 

This year we are reviving the tradition of producing a Student Yearbook for sale. It contains class photos, individual 

photos and a blurb for each student and stories and photos for all major events throughout the year. It makes a great 

memento for 2017. Copies will be available for $12. 

This is your last chance to order a copy. Send your order with money by Tuesday, 12/12/17. We are hoping to have it 

ready to send home by the end of this week. 

I would like to order a 2017 Terara Public School Yearbook for $12: 

Name: ____________________________________________ 

Planet Nowra 


